
 
 

February 21, 2020 
 

Novel Coronavirus Update 
 
We are writing to give you updated information on the novel coronavirus (COVID-19), a new virus 
causing respiratory illness. 



 
 
Those who develop symptoms should stay home and call their health-care provider or 8-1-1 to discuss 
any need for testing and follow up. 
 
For more information on Coronavirus, please see www.fraserhealth.ca/health-topics-a-to-
z/coronavirus#.XlBDvmaouUk
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